

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone:

023 9248 4545

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

website: www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uk

Our Ref: SCPN Yr1 Farm Visits

5th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 1 are currently study Farms and will be going on the following trips over the next two weeks:

Tuesday 9th May – Leopard Sharks – Northney Farm Wednesday 10th May – Blue Sharks – Northney Farm

Tuesday 16th May – Blue Sharks – Newhouse Farm Wednesday 17th May - Leopard Sharks - Newhouse Farm

We will be travelling by minibus to both venues. School uniform is to be worn along with sensible shoes and a coat. If the weather improves please make sure that sun cream has been applied. You are required to supply your child with a packed lunch and drinks for both trips unless you have already arranged for a school packed lunch.

The school are covering the cost of these trips.

Thank you for your continued support.











